Note No: 160/2022-23

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Immigration of the Government of the Cook Islands presents its
compliments to the Secretariat of the International Seabed Authority {ISA) in Kingston and has the honour to
refer to Note ISA/OLA/2023/089 dated 13 April 2023, inviting the Cook Islands to submit charts or lists of

geographical coordinates showing the outer limit lines of the Cook Islands continental shelf.

The Ministry is pleased to submit the attached treaties and documents which outline these outer limits.

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Immigration of the Government of the Cook Islands avails itself of this

opportunity to renew to the International Seabed Authority the assurances of its highest consideration.
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